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Club Happenings 

We just had a very successful July 

4th Fish Fry.  This is our major 

fundraiser of the year and it allows 

us to conduct our many service 

projects. 

Thanks to all those who 

volunteered! 

 

 

Scholarship Winners: 

Emily Anne Brochious 

$1500 

Lili Anagrace Prevette 

$2500 

Congratulations! 

 

 

Welcome to your first newsletter for our 

2022-23 Lions year (a BIG THANK 

YOU TO Lion Janet). I hope you are as 

excited about serving as I am, this should 

be a banner year with many new and 

exciting opportunities for you to serve. 

All suggestions are welcome so please 

volunteer and become a part of our club; 

you are a valued member. Thank you, 

Lion Ed, for your leadership last year and 

a wonderful year-end brunch. Please read 

this informative newsletter and come to 

our meetings; for our budding chefs there 

is an opportunity for you to shine, we are 

a hungry group. With your suggestions, 

our board has decided to have a guest 

speaker at our first meeting of the month 

with a business one the second meeting 

followed by a board meeting. If you have 

suggestions for speakers, please let Lion 

Janet know so she can add them to the 

list. Lion Jim is heading up our 

fundraising efforts and is looking for 

your help so make suggestions and 

volunteer – did I say ROAD RALLY?? 

Again, thank you to everyone for making 

our CLUB one of the very best in the 

District and even the State. 
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Fun, Fun, Fun 

Lion Jim MacBride had a great idea!  A Road Rally and 

Scavenger Hunt!  He will need a committee to assist 

with the details.  Currently planned for October time 

frame.  These are great fun and engage families and 

friends alike.  Prizes will be awarded to top winners. 

Contact Jim at jimmacbride@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

T-Shirts and Polos 

Lion Janet Pritchard will have work shirts and polos available at our 

next morning meeting.  Sizes are limited.  We are researching prices 

and materials to order new shirts.  Polo shirt orders will need to be pre-

paid.  Work shirts will be given to new Lions at their first service project 

or fundraiser at no charge. 

 

Got a great idea for a fundraiser or service project? 

 

Some of our greatest events come from our membership.  

Let’s hear your idea!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lion of the Year: Lion Gayle Esarove 

Franklin G. Mason Fellowship: Lion Tony Lekich 

Melvin Jones Fellowship: Lion Tom Goebel 

SC Lions Hall of Fame: Lion Christine Lekich 

Citizen of the Year: Betsey O’Brien 

Congratulations! 

 

 

 

 

D 
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COMMUNITY SERVICE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once again we will be conducting monthly service 

projects.  Have any ideas?  Please share them with Lion 

Kristen Barrowclough at k.barrowclough@me.com 

As Second Vice President, Lion Kristen will be leading 

Community Service this year. 

Lion Liz Duda will be handling Public Relations as part of her First Vice 

President duties.  If you have ideas on how to promote our Lions Club, 

please share them with Lion Liz at 

Elizabeth_Walles@hotmail.com 

 

Speakers 

We are always looking for 

interesting speakers for our 

meetings.  Know someone?  Let 

Lion Janet Pritchard know and 

we’ll get them scheduled! 

Janet.pritchard56@gmail.com 
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July 3 – Fish Fry Prep (done!) 

July 4 – Fish Fry (done!) 

July 9 – Regular Club Meeting 9 am Glennon Community Center (done!) 

July 10 – Club Board Meeting 2 pm Glennon Community Center (done!) 

July 23 – Regular Club Meeting 9 am Glennon Community Center 

 

August 6 - Heart to Heart Back to School Block Party, Galleria Mall in 

Rock Hill,  10 am to 6 pm.  Lion Hope will be doing eye screenings 

August 9 – Regular Club Meeting 6 pm (fellowship/eating), 6:30 pm 

meeting begins.  Glennon Community Center 

August 27 – Regular Club Meeting 9 am Glennon Community Center 

 

 

Reading Action Program 

We will be starting our reading program at TCES after a 

two year hiatus.  We read to second grade students 

twice per month on Fridays.  Lions who have done this 

find it very rewarding.  Contact Lion Janet Pritchard if 

interested. 


